
Cartensen, Patricia J (2) 

From: "pat carstensen" <pats1717@hotmail.com> 
To: Rich.Gannon@ncmail.net 
Subject: Jordan Lake Rules 
Date: Thu, 13 Sep 2007 20:29:40 -0400 

Hi -- I've already commented, but I'm SO fed up with the comment that we 
should "just get our water somewhere else," and as far as I can tell, 
Piedmont North Carolina doesn't have a whole lot of unused sources of 
drinking water. 

Thanks for your efforts on this, 
Pat Carstensen 
58 Newton Drive, Durham, NC 27707 
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